
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC INSPECTION NOTICE 
FY 2021 EXECUTIVE BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 

 
NOTICE 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF PUBLIC INSPECTION LOCATIONS FOR FY 2021 BUDGET 

 
On October 15, 2020, the online version of the Executive Budget Recommendation will be available at 
https://www.cookcountyil.gov/service/annual-budget Due to the current health crisis, there will be no 
budget books available for in person inspection. 
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